
 

Dear Michael, 

We have become aware of a scam email circulating that invites members to enter a giveaway for an all-

inclusive vacation. 

IT IS A SCAM! 

The email address this is sent from is a strange set of numbers and letters. CSEA only sends email 

from get.active@cseainc.org.  

It is likely designed to trick you into giving away personal information about yourself on the website that 

is linked. If you receive this email please do NOT click on any links or reply in any way. The safest course 

of action is to report this to your IT department and/or delete the email. A screenshot of what this scam 

email looks like is included below for reference. 
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In Solidarity, 



 
Mary E. Sullivan 

President 

 

CSEA Local 1000, AFSCME, AFL-CIO, 143 Washington Avenue, Albany, NY 12210 

Sent via ActionNetwork.org. To update your email address, change your 

name or address, or to stop receiving emails from CSEA Local 1000, 

please click here. 
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